

Ysgol Penmorfa

Newsletter

22nd January 2021 (No. 17)



Free School Meals

Denbighshire is continuing its approach of direct payments for parents of pupils entitled to Free School Meals who are receiving remote learning.

Future payments will be made in arrears. This decision has been taken to ensure accuracy of the payments with only those correctly eligible for payment receive such payments. This means that payment for the week ending 22nd January will be made on the 1st February. Payments will be adjusted for any pupils receiving a free school meal when in school. This pattern will continue pending confirmation by the Welsh Government of the full return to schools for pupils.

STAY HOME SAVE LIVES

Dexter in Reception J has been helping to make his lunch at home, it looks yummy Dexter!





The Nursery and Reception class enjoyed forest school this week.





Eden 5W made a 3d Egyptian Pyramid scene out of lego. Well done Eden it looks great!



Ava and Scarlett have been baking bread and cookies as well as doing school work. The loaf looks fantastic girls!



Please continue to contact your child's class teacher if you need to ask any questions. You can also contact me by email Sharon.A.Davies@denbighshire.gov.uk Thank you.

Did any of you see Poppy on the television last week? Her karate club was featured on Carol Vordermans 'Closer to Home' and she was picked to a appear. I saw you Poppy!



Scan the code to listen to Athena from 4T explaining equivalent fractions using a practical method.



Amber designed a flying machine for her homework.



Free Wifi

BT have launched a programme to support disadvantaged learners with free vouchers for access to the BT WIFI network. Schools have to apply on your behalf but if any of you require this free internet please let me know and I will apply for you.

Sharon.A.Davies@denbighshire.gov.uk

George has been working hard on his reading at home! Keep up the brilliant work George.



Toby weighed out all of the ingredients independently for his cake!



Toby 4T and Ruby 6CH have been busy making homemade pizzas and baking.



Vivienne in 4R making blueberry muffins. Fantastic effort Vivienne!



Oliver made a square based pyramid cake at home.



Happy Birthday

Lucy T – 17th January

Ella B – 19th January

Ayla R – 19th January

Mya-Jane D – 21st January

Aimee HW – 21st January

Bailey K – 22nd January

Making the Most of Everyone